
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

18 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: January 2022 BTEC Results 
 
Your son or daughter’s January BTEC results will be available to collect from the Exams Office 
from 8am on Thursday 24 March.  Students can also log into the Insight app using their school 
login to view the results.  Parents will be unable to view results through their login.   
 
If you require any further information on results, please email the Exams Office at exams@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Clare Bates 
Deputy Examinations Officer 
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